
                          5/3/17 
 
Washington, D.C. TRIP 

 

 

 

Dear Fourth Grade Parents, 

 

Good news!  With 157 students in the fourth grade, we needed 79 chaperones to commit, 

in order to move forward with trip preparations.  At this time, we have 109 chaperones 

committed!  We are still waiting to hear trip intentions from approximately 20 students, so 

please return your trip intention and refund policy forms as soon as possible.  With greater 

than 50% chaperones committed, we are moving forward though.  Here are a few 

reminders: 

 

• The dates for the trip will be October 4th through 6th of 2017. 

 

• Trip intention and Refund Policy forms are past due! 

 
• The cost of the trip is $375 per person. This covers food, transportation, hotel, and 

entrance to all sites.   

 
• Pay for the trip by sending a payment voucher and check to Scholastica Travel on the 

15th of each month from May through August.  Payment vouchers have been sent 

home.  These are also available on our website.  You can also make payment on 

Scholastica’s website:  https://www.scholasticatravel.com/payment/ 

 

• All chaperones must have a background check completed.  Contact the LV District 

Office to make an appointment.  The deadline to have them done is August 31, 2017.  

They are open during the summer!! 

 

• If you have any questions, feel free to contact Andrea Sopher or Jami Rockey, 5th 

grade teachers. Email:  sophera@lickingvalley.k12.oh.us 

                                                     rockeyj@lickingvalley.k12.oh.us  

 

• We have a trip link on the Licking Valley Elementary website for Washington, D.C. 

information. http://lv5thgradewashingtondctrip.weebly.com/  

                                                                      

 
                                                                      Sincerely, 

 

                                                                      The Fifth Grade Teachers 


